
James Madison University  

Stuart Hall Tuition Discount 

Dear full-time James Madison employees,  

Stuart Hall School is proud to be in partnership with James Madison University 

and offer JMU full-time employees, faculty, and staff a substantial discount off 

of Stuart Hall’s K-Grade 12 tuition. 

Here are the highlights of your benefit: 

 Students enrolled in grades K —12 at SHS who are children of full-time 

JMU faculty and staff will receive a 25% tuition discount.  

 SHS guarantees to provide the JMU tuition discount for the remainder of 

the student’s time in the current division.  

In addition, we are committed to making a Stuart Hall education accessible to 

qualified students who could not otherwise afford to attend. Financial aid is 

available in the form of need-based grants. We encourage all families who 

need assistance to apply for financial aid, which may be awarded to qualifying 

families in addition to your JMU tuition discount.  

How do you find out more? Contact the admission office: 

admissions@stuart-hall.org or 540-213-3726  

We look forward to hearing from you and learning more about your 

educational goals for your children! 

Sincerely,  

The Stuart Hall Admission Team 
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